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University Relations 

• Governor Parnell signed both operating and capital budgets on May 22.  It doesn’t appear 
that any University of Alaska funding was vetoed. 

 
• Patton Boggs is working with UA researchers to update the comprehensive list of 

federally-supported research.  From this list, top priorities will be identified and an 
expertise book developed.  The expertise book and a corresponding forum this summer 
will be used to position the Universit on July 1.  UA is providing 

input on various proposed solutions in the House and Senate with hopes the matter can be 
addressed ahead of 


